SAMPLE 

Letter to the Editor

Dear Editor, 

This holiday shopping season many of us will turn online for our presents. We enjoy the convenience of shopping online, but it comes at a cost to all of the businesses in our shopping district. 
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Our small businesses are particularly hit hard as they face unfair competition created by a tax loophole that is being exploited by online stores. The businesses in our town collect sales tax that goes to support our roads, bridges and playgrounds. But online retailors don’t collect the taxes that are owed, allowing the final price after taxes to be smaller and giving them a leg up.

This makes no sense. It hurts businesses in town and hurts the city’s ability to pay for what we do. Fortunately, the Marketplace Fairness Act would require online businesses to collect these sales taxes and remit them back to the city as required. 

This bill has support from retail businesses, Amazon.com, and the National League of Cities, all who know the bill will create competition and help our city. It is imperative that Congress passes the bill before the end of the year. [INSERT CONGRESSPERSON’S NAME] needs to support Marketplace Fairness. 
